
  
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Bates Russell, Information and Maintenance Services Director 
    Frank Butler, Network Administrator 

DATE:    June 9, 2025 

SUBJECT: 
Consideration of Resolution No. 5882-25 authorizing the City Manager to execute a grant 
agreement for an Oregon Department of Emergency Management State and Local Cybersecurity 
Grant 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
Staff recommends approval of Resolution 5882-25 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:  

In the Spring of 2025, the city applied for, and received, a grant from the Oregon Department of 

Emergency Management’s State and Local Cybersecurity Grant Program (SLCGP) for $35,474.00 

This grant is to complete the purchase of enhanced backup services for all city data. 

OUTCOMES OF DECISION:  
Approval of Resolution No. 5882-25 authorizes the city manager to accept the grant funding and 
make administrative modifications to the grant agreement to fully implement its intent. 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS:  
This grant will also be eligible in future years and if not approved at that time, will be absorbed into 
the Information Services budget for subsequent years.  

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

Resolution No. 5882-25 


